Republika ng Pilipinas
KRagatwaran ng Edukaspon

REHIYON V
TANGGAPANG PANSANGAY NG MGA PAARALAN NG LUNGSOD NAGA

ADVISORY
December 11, 2023

(DM 355, s. 2023 re: SBFP TECHNICAL SUPPORT ASSESSMENT)

This is to inform all the concerned that the SBFP TECHNICAL SUPPORT ASSESSMENT
scheduled on December 12, 2023 will be indefinitely postponed due to equally important
activities which requires other SGOD personnel to attend to.

Further announcement will be issued relative to this activity.

Immediate and widest dissemination of Advisory is desired.

SUSAN/S. COLLANO CESO V
Schoolg Division Superintendent
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